
 

 

  

 
 
 
  
 
  
PLEASE TAKE NOTICE that the Town Board of the Town of Dryden will conduct a Public Hearing to 
consider a supplement to the Town’s agreement with New York State Department of Transportation 
(DOT) to build a pedestrian bridge over Route 13 where the Dryden Rail Trail intersects.  Funding for 
this approximately $3.1 million project will come from a combination of Federal, State and Town 
funds.  Details of this project and a draft of the agreement can be found on the Town’s website at: 
www.dryden.ny.us 
 
SAID HEARING will be held on Thursday July 20, 2023 at 6:05 pm prevailing time at the Dryden 
Town Hall, 93 East Main St. Dryden NY, at which time all interested persons will be given an oppor-
tunity to be heard. 
 
Individuals with visual, hearing or manual impairments and requiring assistance should contact the 
Town of Dryden at 607-844-8888 x 216 at least 48 hours prior to the time of the public hearing.  
 
 

  


